
Pembroke Energy Committee
September 21st, 2021

7:00 PM

1. Call to order & attendance

2. Review and acceptance of September 7th, 2021 minutes

3. Community Power discussion and preparation for September 22nd meeting with the 
Board of Selectmen 

4. Any other business

5. Adjournment

Minutes of the meeting

Meeting started at 19:01 eastern time—in person.

In attendance:  Pentti Aalto, Jackie Wengenroth, Richard Wengenroth, JJ Smith, Matt Miller

Visitors:  none

The live stream camera was turned on.

Richard opened the meeting at 19:01

September 7 meeting notes reviewed:  Motion made to accept the September 7 meeting minutes--
and they were accepted. 

Brief summary of discussion of CPCNH and Standard Power/Good Energy

1) Both are good options
2) both have good people in their leadership



3) Agreement that we will recommend to the September 22, 2021 Pembroke Select Board 
Meeting to join CPCNH JPA.  Everyone in attendance agreed with the decision to join 
CPCNH.

4) There was also discussion and agreement that we could change our community power 
affiliation if it made sense to do so during the formulation of the Pembroke Community 
Power Plan. 

5) The PEC nominated Matt Miller as a suggestion to Pembroke Select Board for the 
representative of Pembroke to serve on CPCNH members board of directors, and for 
Jackie Wengenroth as a suggestion as the alternate.

The remainder of the meeting was devoted to revising the basic slideset of information that will be 
presented to the Select Board on Sept 22.  The slideset provides background for our 
recommendation to join the CPCNH JPA.

Henry Herndon was invited to join us during our presentation and Q&A session with Select Board 
on Sept 22.

The final slideset used for the Sept 22 Select Board meeting is here:










